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The May meeting was called to 
order by President Bill Lockett 
(KD5DOB) with 38 members and 
guests.   
 
The meeting minutes were read 
by Chris Pape (KE5JZN) which 
was approved with no 
corrections.  The treasurer’s 
report was read with a balance 
of $3281.15 with a phone bill of 
$31.00, Post office box of $40.00 
and deposit of $36.00 for May’s 
balance being $3238.03 
 
REPEATER REPORT:  
We have quotes on heliax to 
replace on the tower and things 
are moving along. 
 
CORA REPORT:  
Tickets are available for Ham 
Holiday. 
 
VE TEAM: 
6 new techs and 1 general 
 
3 students from Texas Tech 
drove up to take the test for 
class credit. 
 
NET REPORTS: All nets are up 
and running and active.   
 

 
  OLD BUSINESS:  
Discussed how the 89er day 
picnic went well and 
congratulated the cooks. 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  
501.C3  
Committee met this past 

month and gathered the 

paperwork we need. We have 

noticed that the constitution 

and bylaws are a little outdated 

and are being updated, the 

changes will be presented to 

the club at a later date. 

Other 
Peter (N5UWY) has been trying 
to gather the logs together for 
W5NOR. If you have any 
previous W5NOR logs please 
contact Peter. 
 
We have the instructions on 

how to access the repeater's 

autopatch. Please see Bill 

Lockett. 

 
TECH PROGRAM:  
Hank and Conrad talked about 
some equipment.  
Hank has an old German WWII 
radio. 
Conrad talked about the 
amplifier he built. 
 
 
With that, the meeting was 
closed at 10:41 AM.   
 
73 de KE5JZN 
-Chris Pape 
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